
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
June 13, 2017 
 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council  
100 Queen St W  
Toronto ON M5H 2N2  
 
NEW BUSINESS REQUEST: Halo Brewery (247 Wallace Avenue) – By the Glass Limited Licence.   
 
Dear Chair and Members,  
 
I received a request from the owner of Halo Brewery that they require a resolution from the local 
Municipal Council in order to expand their Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales Licence to allow for a 
"sales by the glass" on the patio space fronting their establishment at 247 Wallace Avenue 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
That the Toronto and East York Community Council recommend that: 
 

1. City Council support Halo Brewery's request to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of 
Ontario to expand their Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales Licence for sales by the glass to 
the patio space fronting their establishment at 247 Wallace Avenue, subject to municipal 
zoning and licencing by-law compliance.   

 
Thank you for consideration.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Ana Bailão 
City Councillor 
Ward 18, Davenport 
 


